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Wednesday 30th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE: Winchester Science Centre and Planetarium Visit 
 

As an exciting additional opportunity for our Spring Term work on Space, we are hoping to take a trip to 
the Winchester Science Centre and Planetarium on Tuesday 28th  February 2023.  This day will include 
a show in the planetarium, which is designed and run only for schools as well as numerous interactive 
activities around the Centre.   
We are asking for a donation of £13.20 per child to help towards the cost of transport and entrance into the 
Centre and for the activities included in the day.  
 
Regrettably if we do not receive sufficient voluntary contributions we may need to cancel the trip. 
 
The cost for Pupil Premium children will be £9.00 (voluntary donation) as it has been subsidised by 
Pupil Premium funding.  (For further information on Pupil Premium grants please see our school 
website). 
 
Below are the main details of the visit: 
DESTINATION : Winchester Science Museum 
DATE OF VISIT : Tuesday 28th February 2022 
DEPARTURE TIME : 9.10am  
RETURN TIME : 3.15pm 
DRESS                   : School Uniform 
PUPILS WILL NEED : Packed lunch (free hot school meal pupils will have one provided) and  

Water bottle 
TRAVEL  : We will be travelling by coach 
ACTIVITIES  : Planetarium and Interactive Experiments 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher and we will be happy to 
help.  We would also ask you to return consent forms and make payments (see next page) by  
Friday 3rd February 2023. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Miss J Kincaid, Mr. A Bardsley and Mr A Lockett 
Year 5 Teaching Team 
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Online payment: The preferred method of payment is via the online facility (the school office can provide 
you with details of how to register and pay by this method if required).  
 
If you are unable to pay online, please enclose your contribution (cash or cheque) in a sealed envelope, 
marked with your child’s name, class and the trip/event name and post into the payment box in the 
reception area by Friday 3rd February 2023  Please be advised that the office are unable to provide 
change. No cash/cheque should be sent with your child via the classroom.   
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CONSENT SLIP 
 
TRIP NAME: Year 5 Winchester Science Centre   COST: £13.20 (£9.00 for Pupil Premium Children) 
REPLY BY: Friday 3rd February 2023   
 
This slip MUST BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE to enable your child 
to attend the trip.    
 
Name of child:…………………………………………………………..Class………………………. 
 
I the Parent/Guardian of the named above consent to him/her going on the trip. 
 
To cover the cost of the trip, I have made a voluntary contribution of £___________ which I have made 
□  by online payment  
□  by cash/cheque and placed in the payment box in reception 
    
 
Signed…………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian)    
 
Contact telephone number:…………………………………………. 
 

Lunch: All children are required to bring a packed lunch.  
 

NB. If your child is entitled to receive free school meals a packed lunch will be provided.   If you 
have ordered a hot meal with Chartwells, this will be converted to a packed lunch for the day of the trip.  
 
If you pay for hot meals and have already placed an order online with Chartwells for the day of 
the trip, it is your responsibility to cancel the hot meal for that day (they require that you ‘make on-line 
alterations prior to the cut-off point for the week in question (i.e. minimum 6 working days for the entire 
week in question). 


